
 
House of Representatives Standing Committee on the Environment and Energy 

Inquiry into the management and use of Commonwealth environmental water 

Issue date: 27 March 2018 

Environment and Energy Committee to hear from 

Commonwealth Environmental Water Holder 
9.45AM WEDNESDAY 28 MARCH 2018 

The Standing Committee on Environment and Energy will tomorrow hear from Ms Jody Swirepik, the 

recently appointed Commonwealth Environmental Water Holder, at the first public hearing for its 

inquiry into the management and use of Commonwealth environmental water. 

The Commonwealth Environmental Water Holder has become the largest single holder of water 

entitlements in the Murray-Darling Basin, and makes decisions about how Commonwealth 

environmental water is managed and used for environmental gain. 

The Chair of the Committee, Mr Andrew Broad MP, said that the Committee was looking forward to 

kicking off its program of public hearings by hearing from the Water Holder. 

“As the biggest water holder in Australia, the Commonwealth Environmental Water Holder has an 

important role in maintaining the health of rivers and wetlands in the Basin. The Committee is 

looking forward to hearing about how the Water Holder makes decisions, and how scientific 

research and local on-the-ground knowledge factors into the use of environmental water,” Mr Broad 

said. 

The Deputy Chair of the Committee, Mr Pat Conroy MP, said that the Committee was keen to find 

out about the environmental outcomes that have been achieved so far through the use of 

environmental water in the Murray-Darling Basin. 

“The Commonwealth has committed a significant amount of money to acquiring water entitlements, 

and the Committee is seeking to ensure that this expenditure will result in improved environmental 

outcomes in the Basin. We are looking forward to hearing about environmental watering that has 

occurred to date,” Mr Conroy said.  

Further information about the inquiry can be found on the inquiry website at 

www.aph.gov.au/environmentalwater.  

Public Hearing details:  

Time: 9.45am 

Date: Wednesday, 28 March 2018 

Location: Committee Room 2R2, Parliament House, Canberra 

Media enquiries:  

Mr Andrew Broad MP (Mallee, Vic) 

file://///HOME2/tedingvanberkhoute$/SysArea/NexGen/Desktop/aph.gov.au/environment
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Environment_and_Energy/EnvironmentalWater
http://www.aph.gov.au/environmentalwater


 
Chair of the House of Representatives Standing Committee on the Environment and Energy 

@broad4mallee, facebook.com/BroadForMallee 

Tori Masters, 0418 445 233 

Mr Pat Conroy MP (Shortland, NSW) 

Deputy Chair of the House of Representatives Standing Committee on the Environment and Energy 

@PatConroy1, facebook.com/PatConroyMP 

Tara Murphy, 0422 090 624 

For background information:   

House of Representatives Standing Committee on the Environment and Energy  

(02) 6277 4580 

environment.reps@aph.gov.au  

Interested members of the public may wish to track the committee via the website, 

www.aph.gov.au/environment. Click on the blue ‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand 

corner and use the forms to login to My Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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